
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem thanks IHEC & security services on special voting
success

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, thanked the Independent

High Electoral Commission’s (IHEC) and the security service on the success of the special

voting and asking them to maintain the efforts to make the public voting a success next Sunday,

and his Eminence tweeted on Friday, October 8, 2021 “Our deep gratitude and appreciation for

the Independent High Electoral Commission on their exceptional efforts for the success of the

special voting today.”

His Eminence thanked the UNAMI and the international monitors from the European Union, the Arab

League, and the rest of the monitoring organizations for this grand national right. Moreover,

H.E. encouraged them to continue and complete their activities in the general voting, and also

thanked our security services, who participated effectively in the special voting, and the

security forces who contributed greatly in accomplishing the first part of the elections

missions and call upon them to go the extra mile and prepare the necessary arrangements to

overcome the procedural mishap that happened today.


